
CALL-OUT
TO VISUAL ARTS
TEACHERS

How does it foster critical and creative thinking, build 
intellectual autonomy,  encourage experimentation, 
strengthen social and cultural connections, and 
prepare students to navigate the future?
We want to hear your views.

Kaldor Public Art Projects, in partnership with VADEA 
NSW, is producing a short video to promote the value 
of Visual Arts education for all students.

We are looking for teachers and students to participate 
by submitting their video responses, sharing their 
experiences, and highlighting the diversity, vibrancy 
and relevance of Visual Arts learning in their schools.

The final video will be launched in October 2018 at 
the symposium All Schools Should Be Art Schools, 
presented by Kaldor Public Art Projects and UNSW 
Art & Design, to an audience of key education leaders 
and advocates.

This is a valuable opportunity to advocate for your 
subject area. Send in your creative video responses, 
let us know what matters to you and your students, 
and help us galvanise support for Visual Arts education 
in Australia and internationally!

KEY DATES
Monday 23 July: Applications open
Friday 21 September: Deadline for all submissions
Wednesday 24 October: Launch of video at 
symposium and on social media

Why does Visual Arts education matter?

For detailed guidelines and conditions, please visit www.kaldor.org
For more information, contact Antonia Fredman at Kaldor Public Art Projects
Tel. 9351 1180  |  Email antonia@kaldorartprojects.org.au

http://kaldorartprojects.org.au/projects/all-schools-should-be-art-schools
mailto:antonia%40kaldorartprojects.org.au?subject=KPAP%20/%20VADEA%20video%20submission

